
 

Update: Free State - Upcoming liaison visits – 15 to 26 

September 2025 
 

The PSA is pleased to inform members that the Organising/Marketing Officer, Mpho Tlhatlhogi, will be 

conducting liaison visits across District from 15 to 26 September 2025. These engagements aim to 

strengthen communication with members, share important updates, and address any concerns. The PSA 

encourages all members to attend in large numbers to ensure that their voice is heard and to stay 

informed about PSA initiatives. 

 

Schedule of liaison visits 

15 September 2025  Soutpan and Soetdoring    

16 September 2025  Bultfontein     

17 September 2025  Wesselsbron     

18 September 2025  Bothaville     

19 September 2025  Allenridge     

22 September 2025  Hoopstad     

23 September 2025  Sandveld    

25 September 2025  Hertzogville     

26 September 2025  Boshoff     

 

These visits are an opportunity to engage directly with the PSA official and collectively address pressing 

workplace and community issues. 

 

Contact details 

For more information, please contact Mpho Tlhatlhogi on 063 400 0911 / mpho.tlhatlhogi@psa.co.za. Any 

changes to the above schedule will be communicated in due course. 

 

The PSA looks forward to seeing members at these events.  

 

 

Reuben Maleka  

GENERAL MANAGER 

FOR PSA MEMBERS: FREE STATE 

05-09-2025 

 


